
The  Municipality  of  Bethel
Park has postponed a meeting
originally  scheduled  on
October  23,  2023  to  be
rescheduled on the following
date  for  a  Public  Hearing  –
Budget and Tax Rate for the
2024 Budget. This meeting will
be  held  at  the  Bethel  Park
Municipal Building, 5100 West
Library  Avenue,  Bethel  Park,
PA. Monday, October 30, 2023
at 7:00 p.m.

Kristen Denne, Manager


